LEAD INFORMATION

If present, elevated levels of lead can cause serious health probiems, especially for pregnant women and young children. Lead in
drinking water is primarily from materials and components associated with service lines and home plumbing. Our water system is
responsible for providing high quality drinking water, but cannot conirol the variety of materials used in plumbing components. When
your water has been sitting for several hours, you can minimize the potential for lead exposure by flushing your tap for 30 seconds to 2
minutes before using water for drinking or cooking. If you are concerned about lead in your water, you may wish to have your water
tested. Information on lead in drinking water, testing methods, and steps you can take to minimize exposure is available from the Safe
Drinking Water Hotline or at http://www.epa.gov/safewater/lead. The Mississippi State Department of Health Public Health Laboratory
offers lead testing. Please contact 601.576.7582 if you wish to have your water tested.

VIOLATIONS
This public water system received a recordkeeping violation for not submitting the Annual Report by December 31, 2023. The report
has since been completed and this system was returned as compliant.

ENFORCEMENT

COMPLIANCE MEETING/ADMINISTRATIVE HEARING

Both of our public water systems were required by the MS State Department of Health, Bureau of Public Water Supply to participate in
a compliance meeting or administrative hearing on September 24.2020 due to Groundwater Rule Violations. Our systems have been
approved for ARPA funds. We are in the process of completing all of the paperwork for these funds to be released. We will then make
all the upgrades to the system that need to be done for the systems to be retumned to compliance.

UNREGULATED CONTAMINANTS

Unregulated contaminants are those for which EPA has not established drinking water standards. The purpose of unregulated
contaminant monitoring is to assist EPA in determining the occurrence of unregulated contaminants in drinking water and whether
future regulations are warranted.

All sources of drinking water are subject to potential contamination by substances that are naturally occurring or man-made. These
substances can be microbes, inorganic or organic chemicals and radioactive substances. All drinking water, including bottled water,
may reasonably be expected to contain at least small amounts of some contaminants. The presence of contaminants does not
necessarily indicate that the water poses a health risk. More information about contaminants and potential health effects can be
obtained by calling the Environmental Protection Agency’s Safe Drinking Water Hotline at 1.800.426.4791.

Some people may be more vulnerable to contaminants in drinking water than the general population. Immuno-compromised persons
such as persons with cancer undergoing chemotherapy, persons who have undergone organ transplants, people with HIV/AIDS or
other immune system disorders, some elderly, and infants can be particularly at risk from infections. These people should seek advice
about drinking water from their health care providers. EPA/CDC guidelines on appropriate means to lessen the risk of infection by
Cryptosporidium and other microbiological contaminants are available from the Safe Drinking Water Hotline 1.800.426.4791.

The Arlington Water Association works around the clock to provide top quality water to every tap. We ask that all our customers help us
protect our water sources, which are the heart of our community, our way of life and our children’s future.



